
Department of Justice Investigation 
of the Chicago Police Department 

 

 
The United States Department of Justice, Civil Rights Division, 
and the United States Attorney’s Office for the Northern District 
of Illinois have opened a civil pattern or practice investigation 
into the Chicago Police Department (CPD) to determine 
whether there are systemic violations of the Constitution or 
federal law by the CPD.  The investigation is focused on: CPD’s 

use of force, including racial, ethnic and other disparities in its use of force; and 
CPD’s accountability systems, including, how CPD conducts internal 
investigations, responds to citizen complaints, and handles officer discipline. 

 
  

 
 

 

   Tuesday July 12:     Truman City College 
  6:30PM-8:30PM*     1145 W. Wilson Avenue 

 
  Thursday July 14:      KROC Center-   Chapel 
  6:30PM-8:30PM*      1250 W. 119th Street 

 
 

If you have relevant information regarding the conduct of Chicago 
Police Department officers or questions about the forums, and/or our 
investigation, please contact us via our toll-free number or email:  

 
 

(844) 401-3735 ● community.CPD@usdoj.gov 
                               

*ASL Interpreters will be available July 12th. Spanish Language Interpreters will be available July 12th and 14th. 
Please call our toll-free number (844) 401-3735 with questions or to request additional modifications. 
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